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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Melodie Sanjari <melodie.sanjari@soudermiller.com>
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 1:16 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Cc: Austin Weyant; Heather Patterson; John Hurt
Subject: [EXT] Janie Conner Production Battery Background Levels

Good Morning All,  

As per our discussion at the NMOCD District II office on 4/15/2019, we will begin remediation on the release 
associated with the Janie Conner using our pre oil and gas baseline backgrounds from the same location, 
which averages out to 1200 mg/kg chloride. 

We will also be packaging and submitting the data for the area's background soil types. 

Thank you all so much for your time today 

Best, 

Melodie Sanjari 
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